
 

28 April 2020 
Alert Level 3  

 
 
Kia ora koutou Chapel Downs whanau  
 
Welcome to alert level three. 
Our school will be open from 8.55am on Wednesday 29th April for students who need to be 
at school (see flow chart below). Where possible please keep students home. 
Our school day finishes at 3pm.  
Unfortunately there is no after school care programme during level 3.  
 
The Chapel Road gate will be closed.  ​Children will enter the school from 8.30am through 
the Dawson Road gate and the team will take students to their assigned bubble class.  
Children must be collected from the Dawson Road gate at 3pm.  
 

● If your child is unwell they must stay home. 
● Our school is open only for those students who need to be at school 
● Parents/Caregivers must drop children at the Dawson Road school gate from 

8.30am. 
● Only staff and students are able to move around the school grounds. 
● Your child will need to bring a drink bottle of water and food for morning tea and 

lunch. 
● There is no after school care open under Level 3. 
● On the first day you will be told at the Dawson Road gate which bubble class your 

child is in. Each day your child must go straight to their bubble class. 
● There will be one class per year level that is open and there will be no more than 10 

children per bubble.  
● No assemblies or mixing of bubbles allowed 
● Students will most likely not be with their teacher. 
● All students and staff must follow guidelines including safe distancing. 
● Onsite learning programmes are the same as the distance learning programme 
● Students from Year 3 will be issued with a chromebook to use onsite each day. 

 
Due to COVID -19 Alert Level 3 guidelines family members will only be able to visit the 
office for enquiries. At this time you will not be able to visit the classrooms. 
 
We thank you for your amazing support. 
Please feel free to contact the school office (09) 274 8002 
 
 
KInd Regards 
 
Vaughan van Rensburg 
 
 



 
 
 

 


